[bookmark: _GoBack]Adderley Parish Council objects to this planning application. The Council is very concerned about the increase of heavy farm traffic on this road and also turning in and out of the access as detailed in the proposal. The Council’s concern is that the amount of farm traffic has been considerably underestimated on the proposal and would ask that this matter be revisited. The Council were also concerned that the access itself would not, in reality, have the sight lines that are envisaged due to the topography of the road. Further concerns are the smell and the noise of the operation itself within the locality. Both this application and 16/01822/OUT were considered together due to their integrated nature.
